
 

SNGCS/CIRC/24-25/214                                       Monday, 3rd February, 2025. 

SUBJECT: Hall Ticket Issuance (Grade VI, VII & VIII) 
 

Dear Students/Parents,  

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S.!  

Students of Grade - VI, VII & VIII kindly note:  

The I, II & III Instalment towards the Annual Fee – AY -2024-25 to be paid on 

or before 19th February, 2025.  

The hall tickets for SA-2 examination will be issued on 17th February onwards-

19th February, 2025.  

Hall ticket issued by the school is mandatory to get entry to the examination hall.   

Hence, we request all the parents to clear all the pending dues (I- III Instalments) 

to avoid any inconvenience.   

 

Note:   

• Those who have already paid the fee, please ignore the message.  

 

  

Warm regards  

Deepa Jayaroy  

Principal  

S.N.G.C.S.  

  

  



 

 


